
		

	

	

March	23,	2020	

	

Good	Afternoon,	

	

As	announced	by	Governor	Wolf,	the	Catasauqua	Area	School	District	will	be	extending	its	

closure	through	at	least	April	8,	2020.		A	communication	by	Wednesday	will	detail	our	

continued	learning	and	cognitive	engagement	plan	that	the	Administration	of	the	

Catasauqua	Area	School	District	has	developed	for	our	students	during	this	extended	

closing.		Updates	will	be	posted	on	our	CASD	Coronavirus	Page.	

	

Additionally,	serving	nearly	150	meals	today,	we	will	again	offer	a	Grab	&	Go	

Lunch/Breakfast	for	any	Catasauqua	Area	School	District	resident	ages	0-18	tomorrow,	

Tuesday,	March	24,	2020	at	Sheckler	Elementary	School,	between	the	hours	of	10:30am	

and	Noon.		If	you	are	unable	to	pick	up,	please	either	call	610.264.5571	or	email	

C3P@cattysd.org	with	your	contact	information	and	we	will	attempt	to	coordinate	a	

delivery	or	pickup	time.			

	

I	greatly	appreciate	your	continued	support	and	understanding	as	we	continually	update	

our	plans	and	resources	as	the	Governor,	PA	Department	of	Education,	and	the	US	

Department	of	Education	provide	guidance	and	we	create	meaningful	experiences	for	our	

students	and	make	decisions	in	the	best	interest	of	all	of	our	stakeholders.		

	

Respectfully,	

Robert J. Spengler 

Robert	J.	Spengler,	Superintendent 
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201	North	Fourteenth	Street		
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